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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/08/27 4:35 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]File number Ozs-2024-0039

 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 9:05 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File number Ozs-2024-0039 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
> Hi there 
> I am opposing this proposed  building due to following reasons 
> 1: traffic issues are too high in this area 
> 2: the most nearby school to this proposed building is not enough for current number of kids. 
Adding high rise building may worsen this isssue. 
> 3: the opposite side of the proposed building is full of commercial sites which has added heavy 
vehicles on highway 50. Kindly please make survey on how many accidents occurred at intersection 
from castlemore Rd to fogal Rd on highway 50. 
> 4: the size of clerckway road is not enough to accommodate this building due to nearby shoping 
centre. 
> I have already showed my concern about proposed site of BARIC. This is same location as BARIC. 
> 
> Kindly please consider my request and update me on progress of process 
> 
> Thank you 
> Jigarkumar Patel 
> Sent from my iPhone 


